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The Saline County Sheriff’s Department has received the remainder of the COVID-19 test results showing one additional person in custody as positive. Tests were conducted on Friday, May 29 on everyone in the facility, to include employees, in response to one person in custody showing positive.

The sheriff’s department is continuing to monitor and follow guidelines set out by our medical provider and the Saline County Health Department.
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